
UNAUTHORISED ITEMS IN ALL AREAS 
 

It is our intention to make the Churchyard a beautiful, natural and 
safe environment. We can only do that with your help which is why 
we ask that you do not place certain items on the grave.  
Below are some images of items which are not allowed unless 
written approval has been given. 

GRASS CUTTING 
 

Graves are laid to lawn and plants and shrubs must not be planted 
within the grave space.  To allow grass cutting to be undertaken or for 
safety reasons it is important that nothing is put on the grass that 
make it difficult for us to maintain the churchyard effectively.   
All items should be placed on the memorial itself or adjacent to it. 
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Unauthorised items will be removed by the Churchyard staff and 
sensitively disposed of.  To avoid any distress please do not place 
such items on the grave. 

Full details of the Church of England Churchyard Regulations can be 
found on the Church website:  www.allsaintschurchlawton.co.uk 


